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position. 

The City Manager replied in the negative but he stated 

that the Director of Planning has indicated that he has been offered 

a position in another country. The City Manager further stated that 

he expects the Director of Planning will accept the position if all 

arrangements can be madeo 

Question - Alderman LeBlanc res Welfare Officer 

Alderman LeBlanc asked if the discussion held a few weeks 

ago concerning the Welfare Officer and Africville had been resolvedo 

The City Manager stated that the matter had not been thoru 

oughly resolved as yet but that he has conferred with a senior member 

of the staff of the Halifax Mail Star who promised to submit further 

information which has not, as yet, been receivedo 

Alderman LeBlanc then asked if the Health and Welfare 

Committee had invited any particular person to appear before it. 

His Worship stated that Alderman LeB1anc‘s question would 

be answered when item 20A on the Order of Business was consideredo 

Question « Alderman Richard res Abuttor“s Charges for ?aving Trolley 
Couch Routes 

Alderman Richard asked when the report could be submitted 

from Staff respecting abuttor‘s charges for paving on trolley couch 

routes. 

The City Manager stated that the report had been submitted 

previously and that a copy would be given to Alderman Richarda 

Question — Alderman Richard re: Development Plans — City Prison 
Prgperty 

Alderman Richard asked when the members of Council can 

expect to receive the development plans for the City Prison field 

property. 

The City Manager stated that final plans for the development 

of the prison property will depend upon decisions yet to be made with 
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